
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 6th October 2025 
 

English:  
This week, we will begin our next unit which looks at fairy stories. We look at some familiar stories and their 
features. 
 

Maths:  
This week we will be adding and subtracting in 1s, 10s and 100s and looking at which place value columns 
change before adding and subtracting across the next place value column.  
 

Homework:  
Homework this week consists of one English and one maths piece of work. The English is in preparation for 
our fairy stories unit and focuses on adjectives and exciting vocabulary which hopefully they can then use.  
In maths, the children have been given worksheets using number bonds and adding and subtracting in 1s 
and 10s to practice.   
Children in our class are given different worksheets for English and Maths, so if they need another, please 
ask an adult from the Yr 3 team and we will happily provide you with the correct work. 
Please make sure all homework is handed in by Wednesday 8th October. If, due to exceptional 
circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. 
Please allow time for reading; at least ten minutes every day (5 times at least) and 5-10 minutes times 
tables and number bond practice using TTrockstars and Numbots will help your child’s daily routine. 
Reading diaries are collected in and checked on a Friday and golden points are awarded for children that 
have read 5x a week and had their diary signed.  
 

Spellings:  
This week the tricks/ patterns needed to help learn the words focus on the ‘long i’ sound. The list of words 
to learn are; reply, describe, guide, surprise, exercise, island, bicycle, library, fright and height. They will be 
tested on this list of words next Monday 13th October. Children in our class are given different spellings so if 
they lose their list, please ask an adult from the Yr 3 team and we will happily provide you with a new list.  
 

Other Matters: 

• Thank you for the egg boxes, we now have plenty.  

• Year 3 will attend a benchball tournament on Thursday afternoon at Trevelyan School. We 
will be walking to and from the event and should be back by the usual time. However, please 
bear with us if we are a few minutes late as the children are going to have a very active 
afternoon.  
 
 

 


